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From: Cheryl Khuphe

Sent: Friday, October 5, 2018 11:30 AM

To: Cheryl Khuphe

Subject: ZIMREF August 2018 Newsletter

Attachments: ZIMREF August 2018 Newsletter.pdf

Dear Colleague; 

 

Please find attached the August edition of the ZIMREF Newsletter which focuses on the Education Sector Technical 

Assistance of the Results-Based Budgeting TA. The component aims to provide support to the Government’s efforts to 

improve education outcomes and spending efficiency. The intended outcomes are to increase knowledge, strengthen 

capacity, and update practices in specific policy areas aimed to address gaps in education outcomes. 

                                                                 

Feature Story:  Improving Math Education in Zimbabwe   

 

Kind Regards, 
 

Cheryl Khuphe 
Communications Officer, AFREC 
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